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WEST HESLERTON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Head: Rachel Wells B.A.(Hons)Q.T.S. NPQH 
High Street, West Heslerton, Malton, North Yorkshire. YO17 8RD 
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“Children are at the centre of all we do.”  
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BADGER WOOD 
 

93.79% 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
 

92.28% 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

96.32% 

DIARY DATES 
Friday 19th July, Last day of term 
Wednesday 4th September, School begins 
Thursday 5th September, Pop up library 
Monday 9th September, Gymnastics Club begins 
(booked via ParentPay) 
Tuesday 10th September, Drumming Club begins 
(booked via ParentPay) 
Monday 16th September, Friends meeting 2:30pm 
 
These are some of the dates we know. There may be 
changes so please check the school website and Dojo for 
details. http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  

ENJOY THE HOLIDAYS 
We have come to the end of another incredible school 
year. We hope that you all enjoy a safe and relaxing 
summer break. 
 
Thank you for all of your continued support. 
 
School will open for the children on Wednesday, 4th 
September.  

THANK YOU 
A big thank you to everyone who supported children 
during the recent Play week. Ticket sales raised £205 
for Brake and Day One charities. A brilliant 
contribution to worthy causes, thank you! 

SCHOOL MEALS 
School meal prices will remain at £3.10 per meal for 
children in Y3 – Y6 in the Autumn term. 
 

GOOD LUCK TO YEAR 6 
 

 
 
Good luck to you all, we will miss you. Please let us know how you are getting on. The Year 6 Leavers class photo is 
published in The Scarborough News issued Thursday July 18th. 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
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STAFFING 
In the Autumn term staffing will be as follows: 
 
In Badger Wood: Mrs Woodward will be supported 
by, Miss Johnson, Miss Trueman and Mrs Taylor-
Barber. 
 
In Keeper Wood: Miss Shackley will be supported by, 
Mrs Triffitt and Miss Mitchell. 
 
In Farthing Wood: Mrs Bickerton will be supported by, 
Mrs Wardell. 

NYC MUSIC LESSONS 
For full details regarding NYC Music lessons please visit 
www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk   
 

RELIEF TEACHING ASSISTANTS 
We are always keen to hear from people who would wish to join our team. We are currently looking to appoint 
some relief teaching assistants. We'd love to hear from you if you'd like to assist in classrooms supporting teachers. 
There are no set hours for this role, we'll get in touch when we need cover in classes or at lunchtimes. A clear DBS 
will be required for safeguarding reasons. Please contact the office for a person specification and application form. 

THANK YOU 
A big thank you to Joshua Wilson and Lois Wilson 
from Norton College who have joined us this week. 
They have had a busy week on work experience 
helping each department and have been a joy to have 
in school. 

THANK YOU TO FRIENDS 
Thank you to Friends for providing refreshments at the 
Play and on Sports Day. The Friends have had a really 
successful year with their events being really well 
attended and enjoyed by many. It’s been lots of fun! 
The Friends have provided a cone of sweets for each 
child. Please will you check these are suitable for your 
child’s dietary requirements. 

THANK YOU FROM FRIENDS 
With refreshment sales at sports day on Monday and 
the play on Friday we have raised £284 so that’s a 
wonderful way to round off the last of the Friends’ 
fundraisers this year! A great big thank you to you all for 
supporting by coming along to events and spending your 
hard-earned money! A huge thank you also to the 
amazing volunteers who make it all happen. We already 
have a few exciting things planned for the next school 
year but would welcome any fresh ideas for future 
fundraisers and proposals of how you’d like to see the 
money spent. Have a super summer everyone! 

KEEPING EVERYONE SAFE 

During the break, if you are concerned about the 
safety of a child, please contact 
social.care@northyorks.gov.uk You will receive a 
response within 24 hours 
 
Where there are significant immediate concerns 
about the safety of a child, you should contact 
the police on 999 
 
If you believe the situation is urgent but does not 
require the police, please call 0300 131 2 131 to 
make a telephone contact at any time. 

SPONSORSHIP DETAILS FROM MISS SHACKLEY 

 
Miss Shackley has a challenge planned for 
September. If you wish to sponsor her details are 
below. 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/hannah-
shackley-
1697134453588?utm_medium=fundraising&utm
_content=page%2Fhannah-shackley-
1697134453588&utm_source=copyLink&utm_ca
mpaign=pfp-share 

 
 
Thank you Team!  
 

DOJO 
By the end of term, all children will have moved to their 
new classes on Dojo. This is so that parents can contact 
their child's teacher ahead of the start of term. Year 6 
will continue to remain on Dojo until the end of August 
if parents need to get in touch with any member of staff. 

SCHOOL GOVERNORS NEEDED 

School is looking for governors to join our board. 
We meet 6 times a year on an evening to set the 
strategic direction of the school. The board is made 
up of parents, church representatives, staff 
representatives, Local Authority representatives 
and community members. Members come from all 
walks of life as skills from a range of backgrounds 
can be useful. If you think you would be interested 
or know somebody who may be interested, please 
ask them to contact Mrs Rachel Wells at school. 

http://www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk/
mailto:social.care@northyorks.gov.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/page/hannah-shackley-1697134453588?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhannah-shackley-1697134453588&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/hannah-shackley-1697134453588?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhannah-shackley-1697134453588&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
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EASY FUNDRASING 
West Heslerton School is registered with Easy Fundraising. This raises money for Friends of School each time you 
shop online, at no cost to the buyer. 

 
 
The link below will take you to the site for full details. 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/donation-
reminder/?utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=product-
adoption&utm_content=desktopdr-
080923&utm_source=adobecampaign&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=donationreminder-
2023&utm_content=desktopdr-080923&origin=PA741 

 

You shop. Your cause gets money. For free 
Get the Donation Reminder. It alerts you when donations 

are available. 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
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COOL MILK 
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